Dear ____________,
As a Member of the Catholic Women’s League of Canada, I’m writing to you in support of Bill S-203. The bill is given the title An Act to restrict young persons’ online access to sexually explicit materials.  This Bill was introduced to the Senate on September 30, 2020 by Senator Julie Miville-Dechene and although it went through second reading on November 3, 2020, debate was adjourned.  This Bill is intended to ensure there are mandatory age verification measures in place for accessing pornographic websites in order to protect our children. I urge you to call for debate to move forward on this bill so it can be sent to committee. 
In 2017 the Catholic Women’s League of Canada, in convention assembled in Charlottetown, Prince Edward Island, passed the following resolution: Mandatory Age Verification Mechanisms for Adult Pornographic Websites.  2017.02 Mandatory Age Verification Mechanisms for Adult Pornographic Websites  
We are so pleased that this very serious issue is ready to be debated.  Knowing that the debate was adjourned without referral to committee, what is the procedure from here? 
 
I support your efforts in trying to protect our young people and I do hope your colleagues will support the Bill.   

I pray that the Bill moves to committee and for the success of the third reading; I am very grateful for Canadians like yourself working hard to improve the lives of the people of Canada.  

I ask that you keep me informed on the progress of this Bill and when it is forwarded to Committee.
 
Sincerely,
 
(your name)
